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Comments: All e-bikes should not be allowed on current non-motorized trails regardless of their designated class.

E-bikes are causing dangerous conditions due to their ability to travel up to 20 miles an hour in up-hill terrain.

This speed is causing head on collision on populated trails. It is also removing the time needed for the user to

develop important biking skills. Their is a population of e-bikers who are new to the sport of mountain biking and

the e-bikes assisted power allows them to access areas and trails above their ability level. This new group of e-

bikers also has not developed the knowledge of appropriate trail etiquette and right of ways. It is also causing a

rapid increase of trail use. I have personally witnessed user conflicts between mountain bikers and e-bikers on

trails in Logan Canyon Utah. 


